
 

 
 
 
Question: 
Can I enquire if the barbers that’s suddenly opened this weekend next to the electric theatre in the 
car wash building has planning permission to change of use as I don’t recall seeing it and I walk the 
dog everyday past there? 
 
 
Answer: 
We have had queries raised by a few residents and have escalated this matter to Wakefield Council 
to review if the current planning permission processes were followed. They are currently 
investigating into this which we also included our Wakefield District Councillors who are supporting. 
If you would also like to log a case with WMDC yourself, you can do this via the following routes the 
WMDC portal if you have one, by emailing customerservices@wakefield.gov.uk or by phone 01977 
611 583. 
 
Thank you for reporting.  
 


